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Dear Julian, 
 
UNC modification proposal 077: “Notice Period for Code Credit Limit 
Revision” 
 
EDF Energy supports implementation of UNC modification proposal 077 as we 
believe that it would better facilitate achievement of the Relevant Objectives, 
specified in Standard Special Condition A11.1 of the relevant GT licence. 
 
EDF Energy believes this modification improves on the previous modification 
025 NGG raised by addressing Ofgem’s issues in their rejection letter dated 3rd 
February 2006.  
 
By providing a greater amount of notice of change to a users Credit Code limit 
this will ensure that a User has sufficient time to provide additional security. This 
will also ensure that the arrangements are not so onerous as to increase the 
potential for the unnecessary demise of a credit worthy shipper and thus 
improves upon the original UNC modification 025. 
 
We trust you find our comments useful.  If you have any question please 
contact me on 020 7752 2551. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Lee Selway 
Head of credit 
EBCC member 
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